
 

OSES Wins Again  Red Ribbon Photo Contest 

We are excited to announce that Orlando Science Elementary School one more time has won the Red 
Ribbon Photo Contest organized by the Red Ribbon Campaign and sponsored by National Family 
Partnership. We have not only won the state level, but also the whole Region 4 (Alabama, Florida, 
Georgia, Kentucky, Mississippi, North Carolina, South Carolina, and Tennessee), which has allowed us to 
win $2,000 and 2 IPads.  

We can’t be more excited about it, and we know that we could not have reached this goal without your 
support and your daily voting. This was a real school community team work.  

 Thank you, Thank you, and Thank you! 

 Please share the news with all your families and friends who have also helped us with their votes. 

 http://redribbon.org/contest/winners_2016/ 

 Have great week and a happy holiday season.  
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